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1. Purpose of Report 
 

The purpose of this report is to update the Environment Sub-Committee on the reporting 
frequency of the Surface Water and Drainage Partnership to Cabinet and to note that 
reports would in future be presented to the Sub-committee on an annual basis.  

 
2. Recommendation 
 

(1) To note the report  
 
3. Details 

 
On 14 January 2013 Cabinet considered the final report which of the Flooding Task and 
Finish Group which had been established after the severe flooding events in 2012.  In 
doing so, Cabinet agreed to establish the North Tyneside Surface Water and Drainage 
Partnership. 
 
It was agreed that the Environment Sub Committee would examine the report on the 
work of the North Tyneside Surface Water and Drainage Partnership and if considered 
appropriate submit comments to be considered by the Cabinet. 
 
At the meeting of the Cabinet held on 14 December 2015 it was decided that the Cabinet 
would in future consider the report of the North Tyneside Surface Water and Drainage 
Partnership on an annual basis.   
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